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April 3, 2013

The following is to ensure that vendors have complete information prior to submitting a proposal. Here is a
clarification regarding the Groundwater Model Study.

Questions and/or statements of clarification are in bold font, answers to specific questions are italicized.

1) Please provide available information on the referenced public water supply well including location,
construction details, results of previous aquifer tests, current extraction rates, and anticipated future
water supply needs.

Answer: The public water supply well is owned by Occidental Chemical (formerly Vulcan Chemicals). The
permit number is KS2117313-PW003698. The well is located along the north line in the NE % of section 21
Township 28 South Range 1 West. This is within %: mile north of the proposed C&D landfill site. We have
requested information from Occidental Chemical on this well, and have not yet received it.

2) Are there other wells in the vicinity of the proposed C&D landfill or public water supply well that
Sedgwick County is likely to be permitted access to as part of the study? If so, what is the approximate
number of wells and distance from proposed C&D landfill?

Answer: There are at least seven irrigation wells, four public water supply wells, four industrial wells (Westar),
multiple monitoring wells for Occidental, and dozens of domestic wells. Sedgwick County is in the process of
obtaining permission from well owners within 1-1/2 miles of the site for access to the wells. This radius can be
increased depending on the requirements of the successful vendor. The County has received positive feedback
Jrom the surrounding landowners on cooperation. The County will work with the successful vendor to determine
which wells should be utilized for this study and obtain more permissions as necessary.



Firms interested in submitting a proposal, must respond with complete information and all supplementary
materials and deliver on or before 1:45 p.m. (CDT), Tuesday, April 9,2013. Late proposals will not be
accepted and will not receive consideration for final award.

PLEASE ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THIS ADDENDUM ON THE PROPOSAL RESPONSE
PAGE.

Oy Thormae

Jde Thomas, C.P.M.
Acting Purchasing Director
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